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No. 20 of 2022                  29th July 2022 
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

FIRTH OF TAY 
 
 

River Tay Buoy Maintenance Campaign 2022 
 

 
Mariners are advised that the annual navigation buoy maintenance campaign for the River 
Tay will commence on 1 August 2020.  The maintenance works will be undertaken by Briggs 
Marine utilising the vessel ‘Forth Constructor’.  The vessel will display the appropriate lights 
and shapes for a vessel restricted in its ability to manoeuvre while working and will maintain 
a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 at all times. 
 
The duration of the maintenance campaign is expected to be 14 days. 
 
All vessels passing the ‘Forth Constructor’ while they are conducting buoy maintenance 
should do so with due diligence and caution, maintaining a wide berth, slow speed and 
minimum wash. 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Dundee Harbour Radio or the ‘Forth 
Constructor’ directly. 
 
This notice will be self-cancelling at 08h00 on 15 August 2022 on completion of the buoy 
maintenance campaign. 
 
 
 
Port of Dundee Notices in force:   
 
02/2021; 05/2021; 31/2021; 01/2022; 04/2022; and 13/2022 remain in force. 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Blake 
Marine Manager Dundee 
 
 
 


